
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK:  11 / 12 May 2024 
 
READERS:  First   Second 
6.00pm: St Mary’s Primary  St Mary’s Primary 
10.00am: Rob Cullen   Tracey Cullen 
 
ACOLYTE/   6.00pm:  Trish Saines 
SENIOR SERVER:        10.00am: Owen Pippard 
 
ALTAR SERVERS:  6.00pm:  Grace Taylor, Eliza Taylor,
     Monica Taylor   
10.00am: George Presser, Sam Presser,  
  Trinity Silva, Toby Price  
MUSIC:  6.00pm: Peita Payne 
  10.00am: Alphonse 
 
PLANNED GIVING:  Bill Lang & Pauline Watson 
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:  Trish Hill & Team 4 
 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE:  Peter Mullany (May 2024) 
 
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER: Andreas  Bonsembiante, 
         Ryan Mugridge (May 2024) 
 
MAINTENANCE:   Bill Lang, Laurie Rooney (May 2024) 
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Trish Saines (May 2024) 
 
LINEN ROSTER:  Alison Pippard 
 
ROSARY STATUE: Bob & Heather Martin,47 Fontenoy St 
NEXT:  Jacob & Alison Reeves, 191 Pine Rd, Kingsvale 
   
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  St Mary’s Primary  St Mary’s Primary 
10.00am: Di McGregor  Carmel Hardcastle 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

6th Sunday of Easter - 5 May 2024 
    Parish Priest:   Fr Jiss Sunny MS  Deacon: Mark Ha 
          Office Hours:      Tuesday to Friday  (9.30 am  - 1.30 pm) 
            Phone: (02) 6382 2222       Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
    Office Address: Campbell St. YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
    Email:  young@cg.org.au  Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 
 
Parish Safeguarding Commitment: St Mary’s Parish is committed to safeguarding and  

upholding the dignity and rights of all of our children and vulnerable people.  
If any parishioner has any concerns about the above, please email Fr Jiss or the Parish Office. 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS -(AscensionoftheLord) 
 
Acts 1: 1-11;  Eph 1: 17-23;  Mk 16: 15-20 

OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of the 
church any time for prayer during daylight hours through the 

main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
 
WEEKDAY MASSES/MEETINGS 
 
Tue. 7th May: 5.45pm Comm. Service in CHURCH 
Wed. 8th May: 8.00am Mass in the CHURCH 
Thu. 9th May: 8.00am Mass in CHURCH  
Fri. 10th May: 8.00am Mass in the CHURCH 
   1.30pm Healing Mass in the CHUR. 
Sat. 11th May: 5pm-5.30pm Reconc. in Young  
   6.00pm Vigil Mass at Young 
Sun. 12th May:  8.00am Mass at Grenfell 
   10.00am Mass at Young 
   5.00pm Mass at Boorowa 
    
NB: A Funeral Mass usually replaces a weekday mass 
 
BAPTISMS: Saturday/Sunday of month.  
 
Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries. 
 
ADORATION:  Before all weekday Masses 
 

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Emma Gibson (Daughter of 
Trish & Tony Bolger), Gemma Lowe (Sister of Lyn Quay 
and Frances Brewer), Lilla Cicinelli, Adeline Dunford,  
Jean Warren (YRV), Ross Pulvirenti, Rebecca Sauverain,  
Emeritus Archbishop Francis Carroll, Pat Gurney, Paul 
Thompson, Pat McEvoy, Brett Johnson 

Prayers are requested for Sr Mary Corkeron (Grenfell), Vinh Dang 
(Deacon Mark’s Mum), Maria (Pixie) Martens, Pat Richens, John 
Commins, Pat Maloney and Sr Phil who are unwell at the moment. 

1st Year Anniversary of death for this week is:  
Doreen McGovern. Please keep this family in your prayers. 

HOLY HOUR & HEALING MASS 
 

Deacon Mark will be leading Holy Hour from 
12.30pm to 1.30pm, followed by our Healing/

Anointing Mass which will be held in  
St Mary’s Church on Friday, 10th May at 1.30pm. 

 
Healing Masses will occur in Young on the 2nd  

Friday of each month from now on. 
 

It is only through our prayers and masses that can help  
our beloved ones. 

 
Please save the date and let anyone you know who 

would like to attend and bring them along.    
 

———————————————————————— 
 

Please join our new programme of  
“Year of the Holy Spirit” and have a cuppa together 

after the Anointing Mass in the Parish Centre.  
All welcome.  

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETINGS IN MAY 
 

St Vincent de Paul Meetings will be held at the Conference room in 
the St Vinnies Centre. The dates for the next Meetings are 

Wednesday, 15th & 29th May at 10-00am.  

Dear Parishioners, 
 
I write to inform you that I will be on my Annual 
Leave from 9th April. During this time, Father  
Allen and Deacon Mark will be providing  
assistance here at the Young Mission, and we are 
grateful for their support. Additionally, the  
Galong Monastery will be assisting us at  
St. Patrick's Parish in Boorowa. 
 
As I take this opportunity to spend time with my  
parents and engage in a retreat with my Religious  
order, I want to express my heartfelt gratitude to 
each of you, the beautiful members of our parish 
family. Your unwavering support and dedication to 
our community are truly appreciated. 
 
I extend my thanks to all the volunteers who  
generously contribute to the pastoral care of our 
parish.  Your efforts enrich our parish life and 
make a meaningful difference. 
 
With deep appreciation and 
blessings, Father Jiss 
__________________________ 
 

(Have a safe and  
peaceful holiday Fr Jiss)! 

RECONCILIATION 
Please be advised that Reconciliation will be held on 

the 2nd & 4th Saturday of the month at 5.00pm. 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 
 

Children’s Liturgy will be held at  
St Mary’s Parish during the 10.00am 

Mass each Sunday, commencing Sunday, May 5. 
(Except Mother’s Day and during School Holidays).   

For School aged children from 5-12 years.  
Come and join us to explore God’s word through the Gospel 

reading along with hands on craft activities.  

18 May | Marriage Preparation Courses 
 

Upcoming Marriage Preparation courses for  
engaged couples: Engaged Encounter- Sydney, Sat 18  
& Sun 19 Feb. FOCCUS - Tues 11

th
 June 5-9pm plus a 

private follow up session at CatholicCare.  
Evenings for the Engaged- Sat 13 & 20 July.                                                           

SmartLoving – online, 9 lessons,  
learn at your own pace when suits you.                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
For more information or to register go to 

www.marriagefamily.org.au  
Enquiries: Text Helena Zobec on 0405 440 463   

GOOD SHEPHERD SUNDAY APPEAL 
 

We give thanks to our parishioners who have been very  
generous in the past to support our annual  

Good Shepherd Sunday Appeal.  
 

This year our Diocese has 3 young men in the formation 
training in the Good Shepherd Seminary and Deacon Mark’s 

Ordination to the Priesthood will be held later this year on 
Thursday, 17th October. 

 
If there are no Good Shepherd envelopes left,  

please write on a plain envelope or donations can be made  
on-line at: bit.ly/good shepherd2024 

(Just pop your envelope in the collection bag at Mass  
or drop it into the Parish Office.) 

 
Please keep our clergy and seminarians in your prayers. 

http://www.marriagefamily.org.au

